Ref: DS/ParkRun

Date: 23<sup>rd</sup> February 2023

Re: ParkRun

Dear Parent/Guardian,

ParkRun organise free, weekly, 5km timed runs around the world. They are open to everyone, free, and are safe and easy to take part in - you don't have to run it!

St Vincent's School aims to engage in several ParkRuns throughout the year, and it would be great if you could join us!

Our next community ParkRun is scheduled for Saturday 4th March at Croxteth Hall ParkRun. For more information you can use the following link: https://www.parkrun.org.uk/croxtethhall/

Registration is straightforward, and can be completed via the following link: https://www.parkrun.org.uk/register/

School transport will be provided from St Vincent's, departing at 8:30 am if you wish to attend and depart from school.

If you have any questions, or need support with your registration, please contact me at school via office@stvin.com

Yours Sincerely,

Mr. D Swanston **Deputy Principal** 



